
  S A N DY F O R D   PA R I S H   N E W S L E T T E R   
   FR JOHN DELANY, FR. PAUL LUDDEN & FR AARON VINDUSKA.   PARISH OFFICE Tel: 01-295 6414  Mon-Fri 9.30am-1pm                 

         EMAIL: office@sandyfordparish.org  Website:  www.sandyfordparish.org  12th June 2022  
 

 

  

 
                 SANDYFORD PARISH AFTERNOON  SOCIAL   

WITH MUSIC AND FUN  
WEDNESDAY 15TH JUNE IN PASTORAL CENTRE FROM  3PM TO 5PM 

Come along and enjoy a cuppa, music and other activities!  
All very welcome!! Please spread the word if you know anyone who 

might be interested in attending. If transport is required please 
email office@sandyfordparish.org or phone 2956414 

 
PARISH BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP  

Evening meetings on FIRST WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH  
Weekly meetings every Thursday from 11am -12.30pm. 

If you are bereaved or experiencing loss of any kind and would 
appreciate talking to trained listeners in a supportive, confidential 
setting, you would be very welcome to attend. All support sessions 

are free & completely confidential.  
(Phone 087 2983591 to contact directly). 

 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL   
MONTHLY COLLECTION WILL TAKE PLACE AFTER ALL MASSES ON THE  

LAST WEEKEND OF THE MONTH  

Donations to the local St Vincent de Paul can be left at any time into 
the Parish Office or post box at St Mary’s.   

You can also now lodge to Sandyford Vincent de Paul  online or 
through the bank: IE37 AIBK 9331 2016 0050 16.     

 

Results of Synod Gathering 

The findings of our recent Synod Gathering are now on display  
at Our Lady’s Shrine in St Mary’s. 

The main themes that were covered were the joys and the sorrows, 
the hopes and the fears for the Church and what the Holy Spirit 

might be saying for the future. The Synod Meetings are meetings 
which parishes have held internationally to inform  
the main Synod in Rome which will be held in 2023  

 
Building Hope 

 You are invited to a Parish Gathering on  
Thursday 16th June in the Parish Centre at 7.30 pm  

to discuss the Archbishop’s invitation to reflect on our parish profile 
and offer suggestions on what is happening and what needs  

to be developed for the future.  
Parishes all over the Diocese are having such meetings so we can 

discuss a way forward for our local parishes and to  
envision a future for the Diocese.  

 

Three Rock Panorama Magazine 

The June 2022 edition of Three Rock Panorama Community 
Magazine is available in hard copy in all the usual outlets.  

It can also be read online on: http://threerockpanorama.ie   

 

A Student’s Prayer 
Lord, as I prepare to sit my exams  

send your Holy Spirit to guide me  
and be with me. 

Thank you for the many talents  
and gifts you have given me  

and the opportunity of education.  
Keep me calm. 

Help me to do the best I can 
on the day of my exam. 

Help me to remember all that I have studied,  
to express it clearly and to answer  

the questions as best I can. 
Give me peace, understanding and wisdom and 

be with me today and always. 
  AMEN 

 
Anam Cara South Dublin,  

Monthly Parent Evening for bereaved parents on 
Monday 13th June at 7:15pm in the Maldron 

Hotel, Whitestown Way, Tallaght. This event is 
free and open to all bereaved parents. 

 
Pathways: Exploring Faith as an Adult 

Pathways is a two-year, one evening a week, Adult 
Faith Development course on Thursday evenings, 
run by the Dublin Archdiocese in DCU St. Patrick’s 

Campus, Upper Drumcondra Rd., Dublin 9. Late 
September to May (7.00 p.m. – 9.30 p.m). 

Application is now open for September 2022.  
Early application advised.  

Contact: Pathways Director, Eileen Houlahan at  
01 8087594 or pathways@dublindiocese.ie.    

Web: www.missionministry.ie 
 

Corpus Christi 
Next Sunday is Corpus Christi –  

the Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ. 
All are welcome especially the boys and girls who 

recently received their First Holy Communion. 
Benediction after the 11am Mass. 

                   
   Thank you for the music!   

As the Summer begins to take hold our 
Music Ministry will be fading out for 

the Summer Months!  
We extend a warm "thank you" to all who have 
participated -our choirs, our singers, musicians 

and cantors throughout the year:  
enhancing and beautifying our liturgies.  

We wish them every blessing for the summer  
and look forward to welcoming them  

back in early September!  

 

 

 

 

ST. MARY’S  
Saturday 11th June 6pm 

Gerry McDermott Month’s Mind 
Fintan Kiernan Anniv 

Marie Flynn Recently Deceased 
Sunday 12th June 9am 

Fred Lewis Recently Deceased 
Martin Mannion 4th Anniv 
Special Intention for Ciara 
Mass Intention for Exams 
Sunday 12th June 11am 

Derek Campbell 7th Anniv 
Remembering Yvonne Campbell RIP 

Health Intention for Michael 
PLEASE CHECK OUR WEBSITE  FOR DAILY UPDATES 

ON FUNERALS AT 10AM IN  
ST. MARY’S MONDAY TO FRIDAY 

Monday 13th June 10am 
Sean Mulvihill Recently Deceased 

Anastacia Markides Recently Deceased 
Tuesday 14th June 10am 

Fred Lewis Recently Deceased 
Special Intention for John, Sarah & John Jnr 

Wednesday 15th June 10am 
Special Intention for  Helen & James 

Special Intention for  Keri doing exams 
Thursday 16th  June 10am 

Birthday Blessings for Margaret 
Alex Bracken Recently Deceased 

Friday 17th June 10am 
Angela Allen 1st Anniv 

Special Intention for David 
 

ST. PATRICK’S, GLENCULLEN 
Sunday 12th June 10am 

Mary Doyle (nee Conlon) Month’s Mind 
Anne Cummins Anniv 

Terry & Joan Fitzgerald Anniv 
Kathleen & Thomas Roe Anniv 

Annette Roe Anniv 
James Duff Anniv 

 
OUR LADY OF THE WAYSIDE, KILTERNAN  

      Sunday 12th June 12 Noon 
Bella Cullen 1st Anniv 

John Semple Recently Deceased 
Roisin Mooney 12th Anniv 

Robert McKenna Anniv 
 
 

EXPOSITION OF THE 
BLESSED  

SACRAMENT   
8pm  St Mary’s  

All Welcome  

Rosary weekdays at 
9.40am St. Mary’s  

FIRST FRIDAY   
ST.MARY’S  

All those whose names 
are on the Altar List Of 

The Dead will be 
remembered 

 
ANNUAL MASS & 

BLESSING OF GRAVES   
Mass for those 

interred in 
 Kilgobbin Cemetery 
in  St. Mary’s Church,  

Sunday 26th June 
11am  

followed by  
Blessing of Graves  

1.30pm in Kilgobbin 
Cemetery. 

 
Mass in St Patrick’s 

Cemetery Glencullen 
Sunday 3rd July 3pm  

(NO 10AM MASS). 
This is a very 

important tradition 
where we come 

together to pray for 
our deceased loved 

ones who are buried in 
our Parish.  

As all those interred in 
the Graveyards  

are included in the 
Masses there will be  

no reading out of 
names.  

 

 

MASS CARDS,  

MASS BOUQUETS AND 

CARDS FOR  

SPECIAL INTENTIONS  

AVAILABLE FROM   

SACRISTANS &  

PARISH OFFICE.  

€10 EACH   
.  

 

 

 

 

 

There was no winner of the jackpot this week,  

with the numbers drawn as follows:  

5, 6, 23 & 27. 

Congratulations to our weekly lucky dip winners  

Kerry O’Carroll and Mary McCabe who each win €50. 

The next draw will take place on Thursday the 16th of June 
at 9.30am, when the jackpot will be €3,100.   
If there is no winner the prize will increase  

weekly by €100.  

In supporting our Parish Lotto, you are helping raise much 
needed funds for the Parish – your generosity in this 

respect is, as always, most welcome and greatly 
appreciated.  

For more information on how to sign up, play and support 
the parish, visit our dedicated lotto page at 

www.sandyfordparish.org.  
Tickets cost €2 each with a minimum spend of €10.  

Tickets can be bought from the Parish Office, Church 
sacristans and through the Parish Website.  

 Thank you for supporting our Parish 

 
DONATIONS TO THE PARISH DURING MAY 2022 

Family Offering Envelopes Total: €1,109 
 Standing Order Total: € 5,547 
Online Donations Total: €626 

Tap & Go device in St Mary’s Porch: €701 
Donations to all the above go entirely to our own Parish 

for upkeep and running of our three Churches. The 
parish is very grateful for your contribution to the Parish. 

With your consent, the Parish can claim back 31% of 
every total annual donation in excess of €250.   

 
DONATIONS TO THE COLLECTIONS DURING MAY 2022 

Online Donations to Collections: €358 
    Tap & Go devices in St Mary’s Church:  €1,208 

This will be divided between the Diocesan First 
Collection and the Share Collection. Contributions to the 

Collections can also continue to be made in the 
envelopes provided in the Church Porches.  

COLLECTIONS SUNDAY 5TH  JUNE  

First Collection €900 

Goes to the Diocese for distribution towards the 

livelihood of all its Priests. 

Second Collection € 446 

Goes to the Diocese to fund Diocesan, Administration, 

Pastoral Workers  &  upkeep of Church Properties 

 

http://www.sandyfordparish.org/
https://t.co/R5Fl6vEAXe?amp=1
mailto:pathways@dublindiocese.ie
http://www.evangelisation.ie

